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Co-op Scholarships Offered to High School Seniors
Rock Energy Cooperative again is 

offering scholarships of $500 to gradu-
ating high school seniors who enroll at 
an accredited school. 

Students whose parents or guardians 
are active members of REC are eligi-
ble. In other words, students can apply 
if their household receives electricity 
and/or natural gas from the co-op. The 
deadline is Jan. 9.

Our independent scholarship com-

mittee will judge applicants based on 
general merit, cooperation, leader-
ship abilities, financial need, and class 
ranking. Since 1989, Rock Energy has 
awarded more than $102,000 in finan-
cial aid to deserving students. 

In addition, scholarships of $2,000 
will be awarded through the Thomas H. 
Moore Illinois Electric Cooperatives 
(IEC) Memorial Scholarship Program. 
They are available to high school se-

niors who are the sons or daughters of 
an Illinois electric cooperative member 
receiving service from the co-op. That 
deadline is Dec. 31.

Online applications for both scholar-
ships are available at www.rock.coop. 
Just go to the Community & Youth tab 
and click on Scholarships. If you have 
any questions, please contact Barbara 
Uebelacker, communications director, 
at 866-752-4550 or barbu@rock.coop.
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Co-op Offices Closed for Holidays
Rock Energy Cooperative offices will be closed on Monday, 

Dec. 24, and Tuesday, Dec. 25, in obser-
vance of Christmas and Monday, Dec. 
31, and Tuesday, Jan. 1, for the New  
Year’s holiday. Members can make pay-
ments in the drop boxes at both offices 
throughout the holidays. 

Even though our offices are closed, 
standby crews are always available 24 
hours a day. If you need to report a power 
outage, please call 866-752-4550.

Electric Rates Will Change on Jan. 1
Effective Jan. 1, 2019, the monthly facilities charge on most  

electric accounts will increase $1. This adjustment moves the 
monthly charge slightly closer to the actual fixed cost of serving 
an account and will allow the per kilowatt-hour energy charge to 
remain relatively steady in 2019. 

Energy Assistance Is Available
Assistance programs for families who need help with their 

energy bills are now open in both Wisconsin and Illinois.
The program’s heat and electric assistance is a one-time ben-

efit payment per heating season. The amount depends on house-
hold size, income, and energy costs.

To find out what office covers your area, Wisconsin members 
can call 866-432-8947 or go to www.homeenergyplus.wi.gov. In 
Illinois, call 877-411-9276 or visit www.illinoisliheap.com.

In addition, assistance is available through Rock Cooperative 
Care, the co-op’s program that assists members with their energy 
bills. Go to www.rock.coop for details. Just click on Assistance 
Programs under Your Account.
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